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12 February


Dear community member

Have your say on temporary change in use of the tennis courts at Cohen Park

Currently, Leichhardt Tennis Academy has a commercial license to run coaching sessions on Court one during NSW School terms on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday between 3.30-6.30pm. Due to Covid 19 social distancing requirements the children attending the sessions require more physical space to participate.

The Academy is seeking Council's permission to temporary use court two for terms one and two of 2021, on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday between 5.15p-6.15pm. This will mean that the casual court users will not be able to use court two during this time.

Have your say
Let us know your thoughts by completing a quick survey at yoursay.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/cohen-park-tennis-court

Feedback closes on Monday 1 March 2021

More information 
Visit yoursay.innerwest.nsw.gov.au

Enquiries
Office of Sport coordinator Carla Stacy on 02 93925024 or carla.stacey@innerwest.nsw.gov.au


Sincerely,


Aaron Callaghan
Parks and Recreation Planning Manager
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